H. L. Brown, Jr.

PoST OFFICE Box 2237
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702-2237

June 11, 1993

Mike Stogner

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa FPe, New Mexico 87501-2088

Re: Federal "27" #2 Well
2590' FSL and 330' FWL of
See 27, T-75, R-37E, Unit L
Roosevelt County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stogner:

At this time H. L. Brown, Jr. would like to request approval for an unorthodox
location on the above captioned Federal "27" #2 well.

H. L. Brown, Jr. is the only offset operator for this proposed test therefore no
letters to offset operators were necessary. A land plat is enclosed for your
reference.

As was discussed previously by telephone, my understanding is that since there
are no offset operators other that HLB, you can waive the 20 day waiting period
and approve this request Administratively. If this is not correct, please
advise.

We appreciate your consideration of our request and if you have any questions or
need any additional information, please feel free to call me at (915) 683-5216.

Very truly yours,

LS by

John T. Gray
Production Engineer
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